
 
This fax was sent by Harvard to parties that may have an interest in our products or services.  You may, however, opt-out of receiving future advertising faxes from us.  To make a valid opt-out request, 
you must: (a) call us at 800.875.0123 (b) provide the fax number(s) to which the opt-out request applies; and (c) not subsequently request, in writing or otherwise, advertising faxes from Harvard. Our 
failure to comply with your request within a reasonable time period (not to exceed 30 days) is unlawful.  

The brand names used in this document are trademarked and used for reference only. Prices are subject to change without notice. Offer available while supplies last. Harvard is an authorized, generic 
distributor and only stocks generic products sourced from the manufacturer. Any purchases you make from Harvard, and other aspects of your arrangement with Harvard, will be governed by Harvard’s 
standard terms and conditions as are in effect from time to time and set forth on Harvard’s website or the terms and conditions set forth in a written vendor agreement between you and Harvard. 
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November 11, 2016 

On November 7, 2016, the United States Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) announced a 
change to their registration renewal process. Effective January 1, 2017, the DEA will send only 
one renewal certification to the “mail to” address for each DEA registrant approximately 65 
days prior to the expiration date. With this change, the DEA will not send any reminder 
notifications to any registrant.  

As part of this change, DEA registration renewal will no longer be available online after the 
expiration date of a license. If a license has expired, DEA registrants must apply for a new 
DEA registration. 

Additional information concerning this announcement can be found on the DEA’s website.  

The safety and security of our nation’s pharmaceutical supply chain is a top priority of The 
Harvard Drug Group and the responsibility of the entire supply chain. Protecting consumers 
from the dangers of counterfeit drugs requires a concerted effort and cooperation among all 
entities involved in the manufacturing, distribution, and dispensing of prescription drugs.  

Please contact our Customer Service department or our Regulatory department at 
800.875.0123 with any specific questions you may have. 
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